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4201 East Arkansas Avenue, Room 290
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(303) 757-9040  FAX:(303)757-9820
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DATE:

April 29, 2010
TO:

All Holders of Standard Special Provisions
FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer,

Project Development Branch
SUBJECT:
On the Job Training
As of this date, our unit is issuing a revised version of the standard special provision, On the Job Training.  This revised standard special is 4 pages long and is dated April 29, 2010.  It replaces one of the same title dated January 17, 2008.  This standard special will be required in all Federal-aid projects that are advertised on or after May 27, 2010.  However, you are free to use it in projects that are advertised before this date.
This revised version has been revised completely, removing language that was found to be difficult to manage. In addition, this revision:
1. Makes it clear that if the contractor does not meet the requirements of the Colorado Training Program, the Contractor’s OJT will be treated as if it is part of the Standard Program; and damages may be imposed for non-compliance with the requirements applicable to the Standard Program.

2. Empowers the Region Civil Managers and CDOT Engineers to more effectively administer the OJT Program 
Those of you who keep books of Standard Special Provisions should replace the obsolete version with this revision.  For your convenience, we are attaching a new Index of Standard Special Provisions, dated April 29, 2010.  In addition, you will find this and other special provisions that are being issued this date in one place in the CDOT Construction Specifications web site:

http://www.dot.state.co.us/DesignSupport/Construction/2005SpecsBook/2005index.htm
Please scroll down and click on the hyperlink titled “Recently Issued Special Provisions”.
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